To: PARTT State Board members

From: Maria Enriqueta Yzaguirre, Corresponding Secretary

The office of Corresponding Secretary is to provide support to the State Director,
Isabel \ezzetti, who appointed me.

Upon our return from the PARTT State Convention in Laredo, we updated the list
of Board members, State Committees, and Table Directors. We attended a meeting
with our area officers in Edinburg, Texas to discuss implementation of guidelines.
We also attended Pan American Observance Day festivities given by the the San
Benito PART.

During the months of May and June we prepared the notebooks for the Table
Directors meeting, which was held in San Antonio in August. | received RSVP's
and presented the final tally to Isabel.

In October we attended Founder's Day events in McAllen and Edinburg. In
November we attended the Brownsville PART | Birthday Party and in December
we attended Brownsville PART | Silver Tea. In December we attended the PART
San Benito Christmas Party and Isabel attended the Rio Grande City/Roma PART
Posada.

In January Isabel visited the EI Paso PART and the Odessa PART tables. | was
unable to accompany her. We have been working on the preparations for this State
Board meeting and the Area C Pan American Observance Day event, which will
take place on April 2 in McAllen, Texas.

In April we will also attend the Re-dedication and Unveiling of the Tablet
honoring The Women of the Americas in Laredo, Texas. We will be visiting
several Tables across Texas, accompanied by Maria Eva Munoz de Manzarraga,
Director General of the Alliance of Pan American Round Tables.

Thank you for the opportunity of serving as your Corresponding Secretary.
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